Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Please provide the following information

1. Please confirm that you run a LCV fleet (up to 3.5 tonnes)
Yes, we operate around 500 of this type of vehicle.
2. The name, email address and phone number of the person(s) responsible for the specifying and procurement of any fleet
Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair and lawful processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes and this therefore acts as a refusal notice under s.17 of The Act.

The Head of Service for this area is:

Head of Service, Housing – Martin Clewlow. Martin.Clewlow@leicester.gov.uk
0116 454 5128

3.
Approximate renewal date of any fleet

We have identified 8 vehicles of this type to be considered for replacement this financial year.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

